
Hymn & Gospel Singalong & Potluck 

Come join us at Oakville Presbyterian Church in the Fellowship Hall 

for a potluck and singalong! Potluck begins at 5:30 p.m., and singing 

will begin at 6:15. Bring your friends, young and old, for a fun night! 

 

All Church Birthday Celebration 

Want to learn more about the folks you rub shoulders with each 

week? Immediately after the Sunday Pentecost service, come enjoy a 

potluck featuring birthday cake dessert.  

 

Sunday Worship Time Change! 

Our worship service will meet at 10 a.m. during the summer months. 

Mark your calendars now! Sunday worship goes back to 11 a.m. on 

September 5 this year. 
 

BBQ Cookoff!  

Award categories will include: Best Beef, Best Chicken, Best Pork, Best 

Wild Game, and Best Theme. Judges will evaluate your entry’s taste, 

theme, tenderness, and presentation. Stay tuned for more details.  Sunday School 

Adult Sunday School 

We will be studying the book of Philippians through the end of the Sunday school session. 

Paul Harmon continues to lead this class. 

High School Sunday School 

We are studying The Screwtape Letters by C.S. Lewis till the end of the Sunday school ses-

sion. Samantha Gobba continues to lead this class. 

You are invited! 
Hannah and Andrew Mitchell  
!ǊŜ ŜȄǇŜŎǝƴƎ ƛŘŜƴǝŎŀƭ ǘǿƛƴ ƎƛǊƭǎΣ  

!ƴŘ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ŎƻǊŘƛŀƭƭȅ ƛƴǾƛǘŜŘ ǘƻΥ 

A baby shower 

Date: aŀȅ м 

Time: пΥол ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŀƊŜǊƴƻƻƴ 

Place: hŀƪǾƛƭƭŜ tǊŜǎōȅǘŜǊƛŀƴ /ƘǳǊŎƘ 

R.S.V.P.: YŀǊŜƴ CǊǳŜǘŜƭ 

ƪƎŦǳƪǳǎŀϪȅŀƘƻƻΦŎƻƳ 

Hannah and Andrew are registered at Target. 

On Easter Sunday,  

Oakville Church not only joyfully celebrated 

the resurrection of our Lord Jesus, we  

welcomed  eight new members!  

Pastor John baptized an infant, a  

20-something, and a 60-something! 

Having missed Palm Sunday, Pastor 

John celebrated the holy day  

retroactively during the children’s 

message, and even dressed up as 

Jesus’s disciple Cleopas! 

фΥпр —млΥпр a.m. 

Listen to sermons online at: 

www.oakvillechurch.org 
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